June __, 2009

Dear Sen/Rep ___________,

This is regarding our upcoming meeting.

The purpose of our meeting is concern over state funding for the Massachusetts Commission for Gay Lesbian Bisexual and Transgender Youth.  This commission was created as a result of successful lobbying by a special-interest group, and its work is considered destructive and offensive by people across the Commonwealth. 

Enclosed are documents pertaining to our meeting. 

All of these were given to schoolchildren in public schools through the work of this Commission.  Our advocacy group MassResistance has documented this from material we’ve personally picked up at schools or brought home by children. This is actually just the tip of the iceberg. We could certainly submit much more if necessary.

As you can imagine,when parents find that their children are receiving these, and when citizens find that they are paying for them, they are extremely outraged.

At this time of budget crisis, we feel that no funding whatsoever should be going to this odious public “commission”.  It serves no positive purpose and is based on politically motivated disinformation. Many parents are very passionate about this.  

We’re looking forward to meeting with you.

Sincerely,

________________

